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Docket Nos. 50-245; 50-336; 50-423

Mr. John F. Opeka
Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270

Dear Mr. Opeka:

Subject: Safeguards Inspection 50-245/94-07; 50-336/94-06; 50-423/94-06 (01/31/94 -
02/04/94)

This letter refers to the above inspection by Messrs. G. C. Smith and E. B. King of this office.
Our preliminary findings were discussed with Mrs. P. Weekly and other members of your staff
by Mr. Smith at the conclusion of the inspection.

The purpose and scope of this inspection are described in the enclosed NRC Region IInspection
Report. Inspection findings were based on observations by the inspectors, interviews with
personnel and examination of selected procedures and records.

The inspectors concluded that the physical security program, as implemented, was directed
toward protecting public health and safety. However, based on the results of this inspection,
one of your activities appeared to be in violation of NRC requirements, as specified in the
enclosed Notice of Violation (No'. ice). This violation involved the failure to properly secure or
protect Safeguards Information.

You are required to respond to this letter and should follow the instructions in the enclosed j

Notice when preparing your response. In your response, you should document the specific
actions taken and any additional actions you plan to prevent recurrence. After reviewing your
response to this Notice, including your proposed corrective actions and the results of future
inspections, the NRC will determine whether further NRC enforcement action is necessary to ;

ensure compliance with NRC regulatory requirements.
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Northeast Nuclear Energy Company 2

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By;
James H.Joyner

James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety.

and Safeguards

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation
2. NRC Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-245/94-07; 50-336/94-06 and 50-423/94-06

cc w/encls:
S. E. Scace, Vice President, Nuclear Operations Services
D. B. Miller, Senior Vice President, Millstone Station
H. F. Haynes, Nuclear Unit Director
G. H. Bouchard, Nuclear Unit Director
F. R. Dacimo, Nuclear Unit Director
R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Planning, Licensing and Budgeting
J. Solymossy, Director of Nuclear Quality and Assessment Services
Gerald Garfield, Esquire
Nicholas Reynolds, Esquire
K. Abraham, PAO (2)
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut SLO Designee
NRC Resident Inspector
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Northeast Nuclear Energy Company 3
.

bec w/encis:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

.'

bec w/encls (VIA FA1 AIL):
J. Stolz, NRR/PD I-4 :

'V. McCree, OEDO
G. Vissing, PM, NRR
V. Rooney, PM, NRR -
D. Jaffe, PM, NRR
J. Andersen, NRR
M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB
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